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Republic of the Philippines
PDepartment of Education

REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF EL SALVADOR CITY

October 15, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. <4Y7F ,'s. 2020

MONITORING AND EVALUATION OF DCP PACKAGES FOR CY 2020

To:  All Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Schools ICT Coordinators
All School Property Custodians
All Others Concerned
This Division

1. The Department of Education provided DCP packages to selected schools to aid
the teaching and learning process. At this time, there is no conduct of face to
face classroom instruction however it is necessary to monitor and evaluate the
current status of the DCP packages to ensure that it is still maintained
properly.

2. All the listed schools below through their designated Schools ICT Coordinators
are hereby directed to respond to the online survey form.

The link is: https:/ /forms.gle/rjjFsaDQMmi6T7Y46

SCHOOLS

San Francisco de Asis National High School
San Francisco de Asis Elementary School
Hinigdaan National High School
Hinigdaan Elementary School
Kalabaylabay Elementary School
Bolisong Elementary School

Cogon Elementary School

Cogon National High School

Kibonbon Elementary School

. El Salvador City Elementary School

. Sinaloc National High School

. Sinaloc Elementary School

. Pedro Sa. Baculio Elementary School

. Ulaliman Elementary School

. Himaya Elementary School
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16. Himaya National High School

17. Amoros Elementary School

18. Sambulawan Elementary School

19. Taytay Elementary School

20. Molugan Central School

21. Molugan National High School

All schools should input the data of all batches of DCP Packages that was
received, and it is expected that there is one response per batch. Also, a photo
should be attached showing the arrangement of the DCP package that is
powered on or a photo showing the actual location of the DCP Package and the
e-classroom.

All responses in the monitoring form will be validated through physical
visitation per school.

During the validation of the monitoring, if there are monitors that are rendered
unusable due to a defective server, it will be transferred to the Division Office to
relieve the school of the responsibility and in order to facilitate the usage of
such equipment. You can refer to Division Memorandum No. 167 released last
August 24, 2020 Re: Transfer Without Cost for All Unused Computer Monitors
Issued through the DepEd Computerization Program (DCP).

The deadline of the filling out of the Google Form is on October 23, 2020. For
further inquiries, you may contact Sherrie R. Dungog, the Division IT Officer at
0917 715 4632.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this mcmorandf is desired.

OLGA C. ALONSABE, PhD, CESE
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

ICT

OBDS/SRD
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